
From: Sabolch Horvat <sabolch.horvat@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 10:45 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Public comment on proposed parking changes in Portand NW  
  
Dear PSC,  
 
I am writing to oppose the proposed minimum parking requirements for new buildings of at 
least 30 units.  Parking and vehicles are privileges, not rights that should be required for 
implementation by builders. 
 
The proposed rules would encourage more congestion and would be bad for the 
environment.  Public transportation and active transportation options such as bicycling should 
be expanded instead of requiring a minimum number of parking spaces for large buildings. 
 
Thank you for reading my comments,  
Sabolch Horvat 
3137 NE 11th Ave #A 
Portland, OR 97212 
 
 


